
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Monthly Progress Report 
 
The couple of hot snaps we had this past month has really 

kept us moving. Water Distribution has repaired 18 water 

main failures, repaired 1 valve, performed maintenance on 

6 hydrants and completed 1 main relocation on 

Manchester @Bernice. Support services has performed 7 

taps, 10 site inspections and has ran about 45 service calls. 

They also completed the quarterly state required sampling. 

Did You Know? 

Did you know that the Water Department has our own 

apps that were created in-house? These give us the ability 

to have the info we need in the field and collect all of our 

data immediately. This may not sound like a big deal since 

we are all so used to having information at our fingertips, 

but we have been working hard to ensure we are able to 

provide excellent customer service and data collection for 

you and us. 

Upcoming Projects 

We have a water main replacement project coming up on 

Geyer between Adams and Nirk and hope to start in 

October. We will do our best to notify residents of any 

service interruptions ahead of time while we complete this 

project.   

Cut-out on Couch Ave  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Main break repair on Lemp Rd 

Spotlight 

 

Dave Heintz has been with city for about 24 years now 

and is a resident of Kirkwood. He enjoys spending his 

time off with his family at their lake house boating and 

fishing. 
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